
 

 

Kensington-Parkwood's International Night is a celebration of the cultural richness and 

diversity in our school community! It is a fun and enlightening evening where we learn, dance, 

share… but most importantly, we enjoy plenty of delicious food from around the world!  
 

 

This year, international families will share their                             

RECIPES FROM AROUND THE WORLD! 

For a sneak peek, look at previous years’ recipes in this unique KPES Recipe Book! 

 

                                      

 

 

Want to serve as a Country Representative? 
 

 

To realize the full potential of International Night, it takes members of our KP Community 

like YOU to represent countries and cultures from around the world. Please note: You can 

represent ANY country – you don’t have to be from the country you select.  In fact, this is an 

excellent opportunity for your loved ones to learn about a country they know little about! 

 

Interested or need more info? Sign-up at this link: https://forms.gle/rwCsk4ZH3rEGGrw9A 

or print/fill out and return this page to your child’s teacher or contact me directly, Audrey 

Thévenon at ciboulette@gmail.com. Hosai Todd Hesham and I hope to see you in March! 

 

First and Last Name:______________________________________ 

Country Represented:_____________________________________  

Recipe to share (if known):_________________________________           

Email:__________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

International Night 

This year’s Theme:  

RECIPES FROM AROUND 

THE WORLD! 

Friday,  

March  24, 2023 

7-9pm  APR /Gym 
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